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Mrs Hanratty asks our views on marking and 

feedback 

Mrs Hanratty joined us for our pupil governors 

meeting. She told us the teachers and LSA’s were 

reviewing the marking and feedback policy. She 

explained that it’s really important that the children 

were involved in a review discussion as the staff want 

to help us to improve our learning and feel good about 

the effort we put into our work. Daisie said that she 

finds it hard to write down her thoughts. Willow and 

Beech class said they really enjoyed finding stickers in 

their book and particularly like smiley, gold and stars 

stickers. Scarlett from Year 6 said she is not so keen on 

the comments being ‘in chunks’ at the end of a piece of 

work and likes comments to be short and all through 

her work. 

Clara said she preferred the teaches to say feedback 

face to face because teachers can help you more and 

describe it better. Bea said she agreed with Clara. Mrs 

Hanratty was pleased with our discussion and said she 

would take it all into account when the policy is 

reviewed. 


